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I do want to give feedback. I was living in house that my family owns with other roommates in Jersey City. The fact that 
the courts have shut down evictions has been an unfair nightmare. I was forced to live in a house for months because I 
had no where else to go with another couple that were having crazy violent scary domestic violence issues and also 
stealing from me. 

I ended up ultimately having to flee to Florida because I didn't feel safe living with them. I just want to complain and 
explain to the courts that every day that there is a blanket moratorium you are forcing people to have to live with 
horrible domestic violence and abuse. 
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